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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
 

The public is hereby informed that the High 
Commission for the Republic of Cameroon will 
be closed on Wednesday February 11

th
 2015 in 

observance of Youth Day in Cameroon. 
 
The normal service will resume on Thursday 12 
February 2015. 
 
 
                                       London, 9 February 2015 
 
 
 

 
 

Nkwelle EKANEY 
High Commissioner 

 
 

 


